
 

 

 

 

January 1, 2021 

 

 

 

Dear SUA Families, 

 

Happy New Year!  We hope you all are enjoying some family time as we bring in 2021, a year filled with 

much hope and anticipation for health, healing, and togetherness. 

 

Yesterday, December 31, 2020, the U.S. 6th Circuit Court of Appeals issued an injunction which prevents the 

Toledo-Lucas County Health Department from enforcing its order that precludes Catholic schools from 

serving its students by offering an in-person education.  This injunction is a victory and gives SUA much 

hope in 2021 that we will be able to continue in-person learning five days a week for Semester II.   

 

This court order will allow us to maintain our previously scheduled in-person start date of January 11, 2021 

and our scheduled Home Learning for All dates of January 6,7 and 8.  

 

We will host a Supply Pick-Up on Tuesday, January 5 and Wednesday, January 6. 
To avoid waiting in a long line, we encourage you come at the designated time.  If you are unable to come at 
the time listed below, there is no need to contact us, just come when you can.  Also, if you have more than 
one daughter at SUA, one stop is all you need to make.   

When you arrive at school, please park in the parking lot.  One person may enter the building to pick up the 
supplies.  Everyone will enter through the Main Entrance and then exit out the far east doors (near the 
softball field).  This process will take longer than the drop-off so, if possible, please come at the designated 
times. 

Tuesday, January 5 

• Grades 6, 7, 8    12:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

• Grade 9     3:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. 
 
Wednesday, January 6 

• Grade 10    9:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. 

• Grade 11    11:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 

• Grade 12    1:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. 
 

As always, we appreciate all you do to keep our community healthy.  We look forward to welcoming the 

Arrows back to campus for in-person learning on Monday, January 11, 2021! 

 

Soli Deo Gloria, 

Nichole 

Nichole Flores ’89 


